Born On The Fourth Of July Ron Kovic
As recognized, adventure as well as experience not quite lesson, amusement,
as skillfully as settlement can be gotten by just checking out a ebook Born
On The Fourth Of July Ron Kovic along with it is not directly done, you could
say yes even more roughly speaking this life, regarding the world.
We present you this proper as capably as simple quirk to get those all. We
find the money for Born On The Fourth Of July Ron Kovic and numerous book
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. among them is
this Born On The Fourth Of July Ron Kovic that can be your partner.

country. Hurricane Street is their
story—one that resonates deeply
today—told by Kovic in the passionate
and brutally honest style that led to
over one million sales of Born on the
Fourth of July. “Another raw exposé
on the cost of war . . . The book is
an unflinching anti-war declaration,
written in blood and the sweat of too
many haunted nights by a Vietnam
Marine Corps sergeant who later
opposed the wars in Iraq and
Afghanistan.” —Los Angeles Times “A
deeply moving account of the struggle
of Vietnam veterans to hold
politicians accountable to the maimed
warriors they sent into harm’s way
and then abandoned.” —Robert Scheer,
author of They Know Everything About
You “An impassioned and timely memoir
about the 1974 American Veterans
Movement that will strike a chord
with veterans and their families
today.” —Publishers Weekly, Top 10
Pick for Spring 2016
New York Magazine 1989-12-18 New York
magazine was born in 1968 after a run
as an insert of the New York Herald
Tribune and quickly made a place for
itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country. With
award-winning writing and photography
covering everything from politics and
food to theater and fashion, the
magazine's consistent mission has
been to reflect back to its audience

Born On The Fourth Of July Universal
Home Video 2000 The acclaimed film
follows the young Ron Kovic from a
zealous teen who eagerly volunteers
for the Vietnam War, to an embittered
veteran paralyzed from the mid-chest
down. Deeply in love with his
country, Kovic returned to an
environment vastly different from the
one he left, and struggled before
emerging as a brave new voice for the
disenchanted.
Hurricane Street Ron Kovic 2016-06-13
The author of Born on the Fourth of
July delivers “a harrowing, poignant
telling of the American Veteran’s
Movement and its members’ struggles”
(Manhattan Book Review). In the
spring of 1974, as the last American
troops were being pulled out of
Vietnam, Ron Kovic and a small group
of other severely injured veterans in
a California VA hospital launched the
American Veterans Movement. In a
phenomenal feat of political
organizing, Kovic corralled his
fellow AVM members into staging a
sit-in, and then a hunger strike, in
the Los Angeles office of Senator
Alan Cranston, demanding better
treatment of injured and disabled
veterans. This was a short-lived and
chaotic but ultimately successful
movement to improve the deplorable
conditions in VA hospitals across the
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the energy and excitement of the city
itself, while celebrating New York as
both a place and an idea.
Remembering Viet Nam Regula Fuchs
2010 How does American culture deal
with its memories of the Vietnam War
and what role does literature play in
this process? Remembering Viet Nam is
a fascinating exploration of the ways
in which authors of Vietnam War
literature represent American
cultural memory in their writings.
The analysis is based on a wide array
of sources including historical,
political, cultural and literary
studies as well as works on trauma.
It begins with an examination of
American foundation myths - their
normative, formative and, most of
all, their bonding nature - and the
role institutions such as the
military and the media play in
upholding these myths. The study then
considers the soldiers' and war
veterans' minds and bodies and the
stories they tell as key sites in the
debates over the war's place in
American cultural memory. The
multilayered approach of Remembering
Viet Nam allows the investigation of
Vietnam War literature in its whole
breadth including the debates
instigated by the works examined and
the influence these narratives
themselves have on American cultural
memory. Most importantly, the
analysis uncovers why American
foundation myths - despite their
being thoroughly questioned and even
exposed as cultural inventions by
authors and reviewers of Vietnam War
literature - can still retain their
power within American society.
In the Eye of the Beholder Gary
Richard Edgerton 1997 Scholars from
communication studies as well as film
and television studies address a
variety of texts, from Ken Burns's
The Civil War to the midnight cult
film The Rocky Horror Picture Show.
Part one focuses on perennial subject
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

areas related to authorship and
reception. Part two addresses an
assortment of postmodern and
multicultural screen representations,
paying closest attention to matters
of gender, race, ethnicity, and the
disabled. Paper edition (unseen),
$24.95. Annotation copyrighted by
Book News, Inc., Portland, OR.
Activism Kathlyn Gay 2016-01-14 This
book looks at the many opportunities
for teen activism and shows how more
teens can get involved in causes that
are important to them. Among the
causes most important to teens
covered in this book are campaigns
for animal rights and world peace and
against sexual violence,
discrimination, and hate crimes. The
book also discusses the pro and cons
of hot bed issues like gun control
and immigration reform.
The Vietnam Experience Kevin
Hillstrom 1998 Offers forty-three
essays on popular expressions of
diverse aspects of the Vietnam War,
including women war correspondents,
atrocities, desertion, and the Kent
State shootings.
Reading Embodied Citizenship Emily
Russell 2011-02-25 Liberal
individualism, a foundational concept
of American politics, assumes an
essentially homogeneous population of
independent citizens. When confronted
with physical disability and the
contradiction of seemingly unruly
bodies, however, the public searches
for a story that can make sense of
the difference. The narrative that
ensues makes "abnormality" an
important part of the dialogue about
what a genuine citizen is, though its
role is concealed as an exception to
the rule of individuality rather than
a defining difference. Reading
Embodied Citizenship brings
disability to the forefront,
illuminating its role in constituting
what counts as U.S. citizenship.
Drawing from major figures in
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American literature, including Mark
Twain, Flannery O'Connor, Carson
McCullers, and David Foster Wallace,
as well as introducing texts from the
emerging canon of disability studies,
Emily Russell demonstrates the place
of disability at the core of American
ideals. The narratives prompted by
the encounter between physical
difference and the body politic
require a new understanding of
embodiment as a necessary conjunction
of physical, textual, and social
bodies. Russell examines literature
to explore and unsettle long-held
assumptions about American
citizenship.
Deep in the Heart James McEnteer 2004
Traces the extraordinary influence of
Texas warrior culture on American
national politics, from the creation
myth of the Alamo to the George W.
Bush administration's pre-emptive
attack policy in the Middle East.
Inventing Vietnam Professor Michael
Anderegg 1991 The Vietnam War has
been depicted by every available
medium, each presenting a message, an
agenda, of what the filmmakers and
producers choose to project about
America's involvement in Southeast
Asia. This collection of essays, most
of which are previously unpublished,
analyzes the themes, modes, and
stylistic strategies seen in a broad
range of films and television
programs.From diverse perspectives,
the contributors comprehensively
examine early documentary and fiction
films, postwar films of the 1970s
such asThe Deer HunterandApocalypse
Now, and the reformulated postwar
films of the 1980s-Platoon,Full Metal
Jacket, andBorn on the Fourth of
July. They also address made-fortelevision movies and serial dramas
likeChina BeachandTour of Duty. The
authors show how the earliest film
responses to America's involvement in
Vietnam employ myth and metaphor and
are at times unable to escape
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

glamorized Hollywood. Later films
strive to portray a more realistic
Vietnam experience, often creating
images that are an attempt to
memorialize or to manufacture
different kinds of myths. As they
consider direct and indirect
representations of the war, the
contributors also examine the power
or powerlessness of individual
soldiers, the racial views presented,
and inscriptions of gender roles.
Also included in this volume is a
chapter that discusses teaching
Vietnam films and helping students
discern and understand film rhetoric,
what the movies say, and who they
chose to communicate those messages.
Author note:Michael Andereggis
Professor of English at the
University of North Dakota, and
author of two other books:William
WylerandDavid Lean.
History in the Media Robert Niemi
2006-01-01 A resource on the
depiction of historical events in
film, on television, and on the
Internet combines the latest
scholarship with reviews of specific
works.
Hollywood's America Steven Mintz
2010-03-01 Fully revised, updated,
and extended, this compilation of
interpretive essays and primary
documents teaches students to read
films as cultural artifacts within
the contexts of actual past events. A
new edition of this classic textbook,
which ties movies into the broader
narrative of US and film history Ten
new articles which consider recently
released films, as well as issues of
gender and ethnicity Well-organized
within a chronological framework with
thematic treatments to provide a
valuable resource for students of the
history of American film Fourth
edition includes completely new
images throughout
Virgin Film: Oliver Stone Stephen
Lavington 2011-11-30 Three-time Oscar
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winner Oliver Stone is one of the
most controversial and well-known
contemporary American directors. He
began his professional life as a
screen writer and was responsible for
the scripts of Midnight Express and
Scarface. As a director he made one
of the all-time great Vietnam war
movies, Platoon, and went on to helm
such definitive cinematic works as
Wall Street, Born on the Fourth of
July, JFK, Natural Born Killers and,
most recently, Alexander - an epic
biography of the legendary Greek king
starring Colin Farrell and Anthony
Hopkins. This indispensable guide
takes each of Stone's writing and
directoial features in chronological
order, discussing them within
categories such as Casting, Cut
Scenes, Music Conspiriacy Theory? and
Controversy. It looks at the
inspiration behind his work, its
connection with the real world and
the story behind each film's
development. Whether the subject is
war, politics, sport or the defining
aspects of an era, Stone is an expert
at polarising audience views. This is
an essential reference for all fans
of Oliver Stone, writer, director and
one of the most influential
filmmakers of the last twenty-five
years.
Recreating American Mythology.
Vietnam Veterans in Oliver Stone's
"Born on the Fourth of July" and
"Heaven & Earth" Thomas Hunziker
2020-06-22 Seminar paper from the
year 2001 in the subject English
Language and Literature Studies Literature, grade: 5,5 (Schweiz),
University of Zurich (Englisches
Seminar), course: Seminar: «From
Disneyland to Da Nang», language:
English, abstract: The myth of the
United States was that they are
invincible, and this was also
reflected in the war movies and
westerns during and after World War
II. When the US entered the Vietnam
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

War the experience of the soldiers
proved to be different from the
representations of war they had
witnessed in movies. The traditional
combat films were unable to adapt the
new signifiers of the Vietnam war and
the genre was abandoned for a while.
Rejecting the notion of
invincibility, directors after the
Vietnam War depicted the horror and
madness of the conflict and, indeed,
rebuilt a new myth. One of the
directors who decided to craft a new
combat film was Oliver Stone. While
he received critical praise for
«Platoon» (1986) and his depiction of
the Vietnam War was confirmed by many
veterans, he was publicly denounced
as a traitor and attacked for the
representation of the war in «Born on
the Fourth of July» (1989). Although
his most hostile critics chose to
attack the alternation of facts,
Stone was – and still is – criticized
or applauded for debunking old myths
and creating new ones. For an
investigation of Oliver Stone's
technique of creating new myths, this
essay analyzes his films «Born on the
Fourth of July» and «Heaven & Earth»
(1993).
A Study Guide for Ron Kovic's "Born
on the Fourth of July" Gale, Cengage
Learning 2016 A Study Guide for Ron
Kovic's "Born on the Fourth of July,"
excerpted from Gale's acclaimed
Literary Themes for Students: War and
Peace. This concise study guide
includes plot summary; character
analysis; author biography; study
questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and
much more. For any literature
project, trust Literary Themes for
Students: War and Peace for all of
your research needs.
The Fantasy of Disability Jeffrey
Preston 2016-07-15 What are the
unconscious fantasies circulating in
representations of disability? What
role do these fantasies play in
4/9

Downloaded from uittreksel-register.nl
on August 19, 2022 by guest

defining the condition of disability?
What can these fantasies teach us
about human vulnerability writ large?
The Fantasy of Disability explores
how popular culture texts, such as
Degrassi: The Next Generation and
Glee, fantasize about what life with
a physical disability must be like,
while at the same time exerting
tremendous pressure on disabled
individuals to conform their identity
and behaviour to fit within the
margins of these societally
perpetuated archetypes. Rather than
merely engaging with how disability
is represented, though, this text
investigates how representations of
disability reveal their nondisabled
producers to be perpetually anxious
subjects, doomed to fear not just the
disabled subject but the very reality
of disability lurking within.
Situated at the nexus of disability
studies, media studies and
psychology, this text presents an
innovative way of analyzing
representations of disability in
popular culture, inverting the
psychoanalytic gaze back upon the
nondisabled to investigate how
disability can become a lens through
which to interrogate the normate
subject.
The War Film Robert T. Eberwein 2004
War has had a powerful impact on the
film industry. But it is not only
wars that affect films; films
influence war-time behavior and
incisively shape the way we think
about the battles that have been
waged. In The War Film, Robert
Eberwein brings together essays by
scholars using a variety of critical
approaches to explore this enduringly
popular film genre. Contributors
examine the narrative and aesthetic
elements of war films from four
perspectives: consideration of
generic conventions in works such as
All Quiet on the Western Front,
Bataan, and The Thin Red Line;
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

treatment of race in various war
films, including Glory, Home of the
Brave, Platoon, and Hamburger Hill;
aspects of gender, masculinity and
feminism in The Red Badge of Courage,
Rambo, Dogfight, and Courage under
Fire; and analysis of the impact of
contemporary history on the
production and reception of films
such as The Life and Times of Rosie
the Riveter, Saving Private Ryan, and
We Were Soldiers. Drawing attention
to the dynamic interrelationships
among politics, nationalism, history,
gender, and film, this comprehensive
anthology is bound to become a
classroom favorite.
Tangled Memories Marita Sturken
1997-02-28 On American cultural
memory
Guts and Glory Lawrence H. Suid
2015-01-13 Guts and Glory: The Making
of the American Military Image in
Film is the definitive study of the
symbiotic relationship between the
film industry and the United States
armed services. Since the first
edition was published nearly two
decades ago, the nation has
experienced several wars, both on the
battlefield and in movie theatres and
living rooms at home. Now, author
Lawrence Suid has extensively revised
and expanded his classic history of
the mutual exploitation of the film
industry and the military, exploring
how Hollywood has reflected and
effected changes in America's image
of its armed services. He offers indepth looks at such classic films as
Wings, Thirty Seconds Over Tokyo, The
Longest Day, Patton, Top Gun, An
Officer and a Gentleman, and Saving
Private Ryan, as well as the
controversial war movies The Green
Berets, M*A*S*H, the Deer Hunter,
Apocalypse Now, Platoon, Full Metal
Jacket, and Born on the Fourth of
July.
Vuurvelden James Webb 2013-11-28 Ze
hebben allemaal hun redenen om
5/9

Downloaded from uittreksel-register.nl
on August 19, 2022 by guest

soldaat te worden. Ze hebben allemaal
hun dromen en illusies. Op het moment
dat ze gedropt worden in de bloedhete
Vietnamese jungle zijn het gewone
jonge mannen, met totaal
verschillende achtergronden. Ze
hebben geen idee wat ze te wachten
staat en zijn niet voorbereid op de
waanzin van de oorlog. Bedreigd door
een onzichtbare vijand, uitgeput door
ontberingen en afgesneden van elke
vorm van menselijkheid, gaat hun
eigen identiteit echter al snel
verloren en veranderen ze in
vechtmachines of ze draaien
door.Vuurvelden is James Webbs
indringende klassieker over de
Vietnamoorlog, de meest
controversiële oorlog die Amerika in
de vorige eeuw voerde. Een
onvergetelijke roman vol bijtend
realisme, poëtische kracht en
messcherpe observaties.
Who Protested Against the Vietnam
War? Richard Spilsbury 2015-05-07
This series looks at groups of
people, often ordinary people, who
did historically significant things,
and how we know about their lives and
events. Each book shows how we know
about the people and their
experiences from primary and other
sources. It includes information on
some historical detective work that
has taken place, using documentary,
archaeological, and oral evidence,
that has enabled historians to piece
together fascinating stories, from
the escape of slaves on the
Underground Railroad to the epic
journeys of exploration by lunar
astronauts.
The Palgrave International Handbook
of Gender and the Military Rachel
Woodward 2017-06-27 The Palgrave
International Handbook of Gender and
the Military provides a comprehensive
overview of the multiple ways in
which gender and militaries connect.
International and multi-disciplinary
in scope, this edited volume provides
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

authoritative accounts of the many
intersections through which
militaries issues and military forces
are shaped by gender. The chapters
provide detailed accounts of key
issues, informed by examples from
original research in a wealth of
different national contexts. This
Handbook includes coverage of
conceptual approaches to the study of
gender and militaries, gender and the
organisation of state military
forces, gender as it pertains to
military forces in action,
transitions and transgressions within
militaries, gender and non-state
military forces, and gender in
representations of military personnel
and practices. With contributions
from a range of both established and
early career scholars, The Palgrave
International Handbook of Gender and
the Military is an essential guide to
current debates on gender and
contemporary military issues.
CLASSICS Born on the Fourth of July
Ron Kovic
Born on the Fourth of July Ron Kovic
2019-07-04 Born on the Fourth of July
details the author's life story from a patriotic soldier in Vietnam,
to his severe battlefield injury, to
his role as the America's most
outspoken anti-Vietnam War advocate,
spreading his message from his
wheelchair.
Ron Kovic Nathaniel Moss 1993-01-01 A
biography of the young veteran who
wrote of his struggle to create a
meaningful life after being crippled
during the Vietnam War.
Born on the Fourth of July Ron Kovic
1977 Kovic's powerful and moving new
introduction sets this classic
antiwar story in a contemporary
context.
Born on the Fourth of July Oliver
Stone 1988 Press kit includes 3
pamphlets and 7 photographs.
A Study Guide for Ron Kovic's "Born
on the Fourth of July" Cengage
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Learning Gale 2017-07-25 A Study
Guide for Ron Kovic's "Born on the
Fourth of July," excerpted from
Gale's acclaimed Literary Themes for
Students: War and Peace. This concise
study guide includes plot summary;
character analysis; author biography;
study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and
much more. For any literature
project, trust Literary Themes for
Students: War and Peace for all of
your research needs.
Roger Ebert's Four-Star Reviews
1967–2007 Roger Ebert 2008-02-01
Spanning the length of Roger Ebert's
career as the leading American movie
critic, this book contains all of his
four-star reviews written during that
time. A great guide for movie
watching.
Literature Suppressed on Political
Grounds Margaret Bald 2006-01-01
Literature Suppressed on Religious
Grounds, Revised Edition profiles the
censorship of many such essential
works of literature. The entries new
to this edition include extensive
coverage of the Harry Potter series,
which has been frequently banned in
the United States on the grounds that
it promotes witchcraft, as well as
entries on two popular textbook
series, The Witches by Roald Dahl,
Women Without Men: A Novel of Modern
Iran, and more. Also included are
updates to such entries as The
Satanic Verses by Salman Rushdie and
On the Origin of Species by Charles
Darwin.
Born on the Fourth of July Oliver
Stone 1988
Trash Culture Richard Keller Simon
1999-11-23 Seinfeld as a contemporary
adaptation of Etherege's Restoration
comedy of manners The Man of Mode?
Friends as a reworking of
Shakespeare's romantic comedy Much
Ado About Nothing? Star Wars as an
adaptation of Spenser's epic poem,
The Faerie Queene? The popular
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

culture that surrounds us in our
daily lives bears a striking
similarity to some of the great works
of literature of the past. In
television, movies, magazines, and
advertisements we are exposed to many
of the same stories as those critics
who study the great books of Western
literature, but we have simply been
encouraged to look at those stories
differently. In Trash Culture,
Richard K. Simon examines the ways in
which the great literature and
cultural work of the past has been
rewritten for today's consumer
society, with supermarket tabloids
such as The National Enquirer and
celebrity gossip magazines like
People serving as contemporary
versions of the great dramatic
tragedies of the past. Today's
advertising repeats the tale of the
Golden Age, but inverts the value
system of a classic utopia; the
shopping mall combines bits and
pieces of the great garden styles of
Western history, and now adds
consumer goods; Playboy magazine
revises Castiglione's Renaissance
courtesy book, The Book of the
Courtier; and Cosmopolitan magazine
revises the women's coming-of-age
novels of Jane Austen, Gustave
Flaubert, and Edith Wharton. Trash
Culture concludes that the great
books are alive and well, but simply
hidden from the critics. It argues
for the linking of high and low for
the study and appreciation of each
form of literature, and the
importance of teaching popular
culture alongside books of the great
tradition in order to understand the
critical context in which the books
appear.
Oliver Stone's America Susan Mackeykallis 2019-05-28 This book
represents an illustrated, critical
analysis of filmmaker Oliver Stone
and his works, placing him in the
tradition of American political
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artists. Oliver Stone—polemicist,
leftist, artist, and—surprisingly for
politically conservative
America—mainstream director—is one of
the most controversial American
filmmakers in Hollywood. His films i
The Adaptation of Ron Kovic's Memoir,
Born on the Fourth of July Joseph
Schickel 1988
Revisiting Vietnam Julia Bleakney
2013-09-13 This book explores the
memorializing practices of American
veterans of the Vietnam War at
several of the most significant
contemporary sites of memory in the
United States and Vietnam. These
sites include veterans' memoirs,
museum exhibits, replicas of the
National Vietnam Veterans Memorial,
and tourism to Vietnam. Because war
memorializing has, since the late
1960s, shifted focus from national
soul searching to personal identity
and recovery, I emphasize how
contemporary narratives of the war,
shaped more by memory than by
history, often are detached from the
specific history of the war and its
political controversies. Drawing on
trauma and cultural memory
scholarship, as well as empirical
data gathered during field research
in the U.S. and Vietnam, the author
examines how veterans' memorializing
practices have become increasingly
individualized, commodified, and
conservative since the early 1980s.
Great Adaptations: Screenwriting and
Global Storytelling Alexis
Krasilovsky 2017-10-02 Great
Adaptations: Screenwriting and Global
Storytelling is the Second Place
Winner in the 2019 International
Writers Awards! A vast majority of
Academy Award-winning Best Pictures,
television movies of the week, and
mini-series are adaptations, watched
by millions of people globally. Great
Adaptations: Screenwriting and Global
Storytelling examines the technical
methods of adapting novels, short
born-on-the-fourth-of-july-ron-kovic

stories, plays, life stories,
magazine articles, blogs, comic
books, graphic novels and videogames
from one medium to another, focusing
on the screenplay. Written in a clear
and succinct style, perfect for
intermediate and advanced
screenwriting students, Great
Adaptations explores topics essential
to fully appreciating the creative,
historical and sociological aspects
of the adaptation process. It also
provides up-to-date, practical advice
on the legalities of acquiring rights
and optioning and selling
adaptations, and is inclusive of a
diverse variety of perspectives that
will inspire and challenge students
and screenwriters alike. Please
follow the link below to a short
excerpt from an interview with Carole
Dean about Great Adaptations:
https://fromtheheartproductions.com/g
etting-creative-when-creating-greatadaptations/
The War Veteran in Film Emmett Early
2010-07-27 Movies have provided a
record of the war veteran as he was
viewed within his own culture and
within the culture in which the
movies were produced. Thus, movies
account for a significant portion of
what people "know" about the war
veteran and how he fared during and
after the war. In this book, the
author examines 125 movies from the
classical era to the 20th century
that feature the war veteran. The
author provides commentary on
specific categories the films can be
organized into and notes similarities
between films produced in different
periods. The categories deal with the
wounded veteran returning home (e.g.,
The Sun Also Rises, The Best Years of
Our Lives, Born on the Fourth of
July, The Manchurian Candidate); the
veteran struggling with guilt,
revenge and post-traumatic stress
disorder (Anatomy of a Murder, Lethal
Weapon, Desert Bloom, In Country,
8/9

Downloaded from uittreksel-register.nl
on August 19, 2022 by guest

Battle Green Vietnam Elise Lemire
2021-04-16 Based on more than one
hundred interviews with participants
and accompanied by nearly forty
photographs and maps, Battle Green
Vietnam tells the story of the 1971
antiwar protest by Vietnam veterans
that resulted in the largest mass
arrest in Massachusetts history.
De koopman van Venetië William
Shakespeare 1859
Kovic, Ron - Born on the Fourth of
July - Ron Kovic`s autobiographical
novel - a convincing example of an
anti-war novel? Melina Korn 2002

Jacob's Ladder); the war veteran
returning in disguise (Ulysses,
Ivanhoe, The Seventh Seal, The Man in
the Gray Flannel Suit); the war
veteran as a social symbol (Dances
with Wolves, Gosford Park, The Legend
of Bagger Vance, The Big Chill, Gods
and Monsters, Cornered); the war
veteran in action (The Born Losers,
Conspiracy Theory, She Wore a Yellow
Ribbon, Saint Jack, Looking for Mr.
Goodbar); and the war veteran before,
during and after the war (The Deer
Hunter, Forrest Gump).
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